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Toastmasters International District 69 

District Executive Committee (DEC) meeting  

District Director Report 

 

The year is halfway over and we’re getting into the final stretch. The District Trio 

recently travelled to Jakarta for a mid-year training session with other Trios from 

Regions 9, 12, 13 and 14. We will be trying to implement some of the things we 

learned. 

District organised COT is underway, with a total of 10 online sessions being run. The 

first three session had great rollups with 78, 48 and 90 attendees respectively. 

DLT 3 will be run just before this DEC meeting. I look forward to seeing you all at 

those sessions. 

Area Speech Contests will conclude next weekend and Division Speech Contests 

will start with Western Division on Saturday 1st March 2025. As of 28th February 

there were only details for Western, Southern and Eastern Division Conferences on 

the District 69 Events calendar. It would be beneficial to have these events put on 

the District 69 website to encourage and enable members to book attendance. 

District Re-Alignment Committee has been arranged and a separate preliminary 

report will be submitted by the committee chair. 

The District Leadership Committee Chair has called for nominations for District 

Officers (District Trio and Division Directors) for the 2025-26 Toastmasters year. 

Nominations closed on 31 January 2025. Interviews for those nominated are 

currently being arranged. The DLC chair will provide a preliminary update at this 

meeting. 

Area Director Club Visit Reports should be entered into the TI portal. However, as of 

this date, I have only seen one completed report. I look forward to receiving the rest 

of the reports over the coming months. 

The District 69 2025 Conference Committee Chair will also provide an update on 

progress. 

 

I move that the District 69 Director’s report be adopted. 


